
 
        

 
 
Friday, January 5, 2024 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pierless Fish has a strong commitment to the achievement of food safety and customer 
satisfaction.  
 
Intershell International Corp. is voluntarily recalling their Live Scallops. These scallops are being 
recalled because the harvester did not present the proper identification when the landing of these 
scallops took place. 
 
Pierless Fish is instructing all our customers that purchased the below item between December 
26, 2023 and January 1, 2024, from Pierless Fish, to not use this product and return any 
unused product in its original box for a full credit. Full credit will only be issued for returned 
products in its original carton. 
 
Item 
Code 

Item Description BRAND Trace Information 
LOT CODES 

PSFSCAL2 SCALLOPS LIVE LGE/JBO BY THE LB Intershell International 
Corp. 

N/A 

 
Should you need further assistance, please contact us by email at 
pierlessfishsales@baldorfood.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randolph Paling  
Food Safety & Compliance Director  
 


